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Haunted Mansion-Themed Fall Festival Brings Free Family 

Fun to the Stevens Point Area YMCA 

A Spooktacular, Family-Friendly Tradition for All Ages 

STEVENS POINT, WI — Mark your calendars for Saturday, October 25, from 

10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.—the Stevens Point Area YMCA, located at 1000 

Division Street in Stevens Point, is transforming into a family-friendly 

Haunted Mansion for one of the community’s most beloved traditions: the 

Annual Fall Festival! Admission is completely free and open to the public—no 

membership or registration required. Families from Stevens Point, Plover, 

and surrounding areas are invited to enjoy a day packed with spooky fun, 

sweet treats, and activities for all ages. 

The Fall Festival is the Y’s largest community event of the year, drawing 

hundreds of children, parents, grandparents, relatives, and friends. Guests 

can enjoy the ever-popular Pumpkin Pool Splash, bounce through lively 

inflatables, step into a glow-in-the-dark adventure room, decorate pumpkins 

and cookies, get festive face paint, play a wide variety of carnival-style 

games with prizes, and more. From toddlers bouncing through the 

inflatables to teens showing off their creativity with pumpkin and cookie 

decorating—and parents and grandparents joining in on the games—there’s 

truly something for everyone to enjoy. 

“The Y recognizes the importance of a strong community and takes every 

opportunity to provide children and families with fun, affordable events that 
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bring people together,” said McKenzi Klasinski, Aquatics and Sports Director 

at the Stevens Point Area YMCA. “The Fall Festival is one of our favorite 

ways to connect with the community, welcome new faces, and create lasting 

memories for all who attend.” 

The festival is made possible in part by Community First Bank, which is 

sponsoring regional radio promotions to help spread the word. 

For more details, visit spymca.org or call 715.342.2980. Community 

members with questions or those interested in volunteering may contact 

McKenzi Klasinski at 715.952.9377 or mklasinski@spymca.org. Don’t miss 

the Stevens Point Area YMCA’s most spooktacular event of the year—bring 

your costume, your family, and your Halloween spirit! 

### 

About the Stevens Point Area YMCA 

The Y is one of the nation’s leading nonprofits strengthening communities through youth 

development, healthy living, and social responsibility. Currently serving Portage County for 

more than 55 years, the Stevens Point Area YMCA has the long-standing relationships and 

physical presence not just to promise, but to deliver lasting personal and social change. 

Learn more at spymca.org. 
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